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PLANNING APPLICATION DETAILS 

Year: 2014 

Number: 5126 

Letter: P 
Planning application add 

Title: Mm. 
Your First Name: Caroline 
Initial: 
Last Name: Powell 
Organisation: 
Comment Type: Comment 

Site Address11 Albert Terrace Mews 

Postcode: NVV1 7TA 
Address line 1: 18 Albert Terrace Mews 
Address line 2: Primrose Hill 
Address line 3: London 

Your comments on the planning application: lam very concerned about the above planning 
application for the following reasons: 
The mews are accessed by a very narrow private roadway along which the residents park. There 
is only room for parking along one side and access is very tight. This road surface is the 
responsibility of the residents and not Camden Council. 
I cannot see how the soil removed from 11 Albert Terrace mews could be removed via a skip 
without causing damage to the structure of both the tarmac surface and damage to the original 
cobbles constructed road surface at the other end of the mews. Heavy lorry traffic is not suitable 
for the narrow roadway of the mews I understand there is also either a well or some underground 
water in this area and this gives me some cause for concern with regard to the removal of 
existing soil. Finally I cannot understand why we have not received notification of this planning 
request either individually through our letter boxes nor by the placing of a sign in the mews. 

IF YOU WISH TO UPLOAD A FILE CONTAINING YOUR COMMENTS THEN USE THE LINK 
BELOW 
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